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From: Senator Seitz [mailto:Seitz@ohiosenate.Qov] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 11:01 AM " 
To: Donlon, Patrick 
Subject: Greenwich 

Dear Mr. Donlon, 

1 write to support the request of the immediate neighbors of the proposed Greenwich Township Wind 

Park for a second public hearing before the Ohio Power Siting Board. 

The first hearing was held a time inconvenient to many of the rural neighbors, who are farmers 

and were engaged in farming activities. In addition, the neighbors need to understand the ramifications 

of recently-enacted legislation such as SB 310 and the wind farm setback changes effected by the main 

MBR bill. I feel that a second public hearing would be educational for all concerned, and I hope the 

board decides to grant that request. 

Sincerely, 

William J. Seitz 
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